
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT 

2024 Year 7 Transition Survey 
 

At Lilydale Heights College we are committed to making the transition into Year 7 as successful as possible. We believe that a 
successful start to secondary education is more likely when schools, parents/guardians and students are all engaged in this 
significant transition. We have designed this survey as an opportunity for parents/guardians to help us get to know their children 
faster and get an earlier indication of their characteristics as learners. This information will help us with our planning for 2024. In 
addition to our literacy and numeracy testing, and information provided by the primary schools, it will also assist classroom 
teachers to more readily cater for students’ needs when the school year commences. 
 
We would greatly appreciate you completing this survey with your child by October 27th and welcome any feedback you have 
on this survey. 
   
Shane Kruger  Michelle Gaudion 
Principal  Year 7 Learning Leader 
 

Logging on to the survey 

 

STEP 1: Login 
Using the URL and 
password in the transition 
pack, log into your Compass 
portal 

STEP 2: Locate the survey 
Click on the blue link 
connected to the ‘Insights 
Cycle’, located under ‘My 
News’ 

STEP 3: Access the survey 
Click on the blue link. It will 
take you to the survey. 
Preferably complete the 
appropriate questions with 
your child. 


